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The Town of Lyme has received a grant for $125,000 which is to be used to make 
improvements to a Town Park. The money is to be used for shoreline stabilization 
and a structure. The shoreline stabilization can include fencing, and the structure 
will be gazebo/pavilion type structure. The Town currently has two parks, 
Bicentennial Park (located near the Village beach) and the recently opened 
Veterans Memorial Park (located near the center of the Village of Chaumont). 
The Town board is seeking input from the residents on which park they would 
prefer to see this grant money utilized towards. 
 
Your participation in this survey is greatly appreciated 
All replies must be returned to the Town of Lyme by May 30, 2025 
 
Which Town Park would like to see the grant money used at? 
  
  Bicentennial Park 
 
 
   Veterans Memorial Park 
 
 
Surveys can be picked up at the Town Office 
 
Please drop off at the office or in front drop box. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
From the Town of Lyme Board 
 
The Town of Lyme has received monies from the State of New York to make 
improvements to our recreational parks. The two parks in consideration are the 
Bicentennial Park and Veterans Memorial Park. 
 
Bicentennial Park is located just off NYS Rote 12E and Wilson Lane, this park is 
located right next to the Village of Chaumont Beach. This park borders the 
Chaumont River and Chaumont Bay and offers a large area for picnics, family 
gatherings and live music events. 
 
Veterans Memorial Park is the Town’s newest park and is located on NYS Rote 
12E across from the Town Buildings. This park overlooks Sawmill Bay and offers 
public docks, public restrooms, and a walking path. This park is within walking 
distance to local restaurants and shopping. 
 
The Board is seeking input from residents on which park they would prefer the 
grant money to be utilized. Please the next page for a brief survey, which also 
indicates what types of improvements that could be made.  
 
Thank you for your input and participation in the survey 
 
Surveys can be picked up at the Town Office 
 
Please drop off at the office or in front drop box by May 30th 2025 
 


